May 7, 2019 Palouse Patchers Executive Board Meeting Minutes

Present: Leslie Sprouse, Celia Boland, Margaret Donelick Joan Tozer, Jessica Swan

For the June meeting there will be a raffle of basket theme blocks. White background fabric provided, should measure 12 inches (Provided fabric is 13 inches square).

Also, a second chance to bring ugly fabric (0.5 yards) for the ugly fabric challenge exchange.

Next year offices will be:

President: Leslie Sprouse

Vice President: Ann Frey

Treasurer: Mindy Hicks

Secretary: Karen Owsley

Quit Show Chairs: Jessica Swan and Margaret Donelick

Fair Judges from last year will be approached privately to see if they want to continue.

Suggestion to identify someone to do the entry decoration for the Quilt Show.

A thank you note was suggested and sent out to Christina Randal of RebsFabStash for the donation of over 150 yards of flood damaged fabric for the CASA quilts and also for the donation of many notions, patterns, kits etc.

The board will next convene on June 6 at 5:30 to set up for the pot luck.